
 
Please join us in person for the 2025 Bear Husbandry Course hosted by 

Memphis Zoo! 

 August 11-15th, 2025 

 Details will be coming soon!  This course will be on a first come, first serve basis, limited to 
30 students.  A maximum of two students per institution will be accepted.  

  
                Updates will come via the Bear TAG AZA Network and the Bear TAG website 

www.beartag.org 


